
TRUNK OR TREAT IS HAPPENING TONIGHT in the Activity
Center/Bible Hour room/Hallways. The building will be open at 4 p.m.
for those who need time to set up. Activites begin at 5 p.m. and will
conclude no later than 6:30. 

Please continue to remember the family Pat Pennington as
they deal with her loss. Funeral services  were held last Thursday.

Trent McAlister will be heading up another fishing
tournament in the winter. A signup sheet along with information on
the tournament site is posted on the kiosk. Trent is having a meeting
for all interested on Sunday morning, November 5th following Bible
class.  

SOCKTOBER!!    Drew Rayburn is collecting socks for the needy in
our community. This is called SOCKTOBER!! Please bring a new
package of socks throughout the month of October and put them in
the box in the mailroom These will be distributed to the Grace
Center, Children’s Shelter, Heroes With Hope and Plainview schools.
Thank you for helping with this community service project! 

Brittney Walker has taken a full-time teaching position at Plainview
and we congratulate her on that. For the time being, teachers of
Cradle Roll-5th & 6th grade, (Sunday/ Wednesday) will need to find
their own substitutes if they are unable to teach class. 

Announcements

 

    

Calendar of Events   
Nov. 5-Elders/Deacons meeting
Nov. 12-Veteran’s Day service 

Bible Hour Rotation
Oct. 1-Shannon, Rebecca 
Oct 8-Julie, Mika, Suni
Oct 15-Jeanne, Nikki, Britain
Oct 22Tamara, Risa
Oct 29-Traci, Kim

Nursery Attendants 
Oct 1-Paige & Kaylyn
Oct 8-Jan & Ashton
Oct 15-Shannon & Diane
Oct 22-Margaret & Jaden
Oct 29-Natasha & Abi

Debbie Gitzendanner, Denise
Tidwell’s mother, is to undergo
sinus surgery tomorrow.
 Charlene Gilliam continues to
recover from heart surgery.
Shelia Sheaman’s cousin, Jesse
Neckell recovering from brain
surgery. 
 Lena Stevens is recovering from
surgery. 
Rebecca Eddy will be undergoing
more tests. 

We Pray For... 

Those undergoing treatment for
cancer-Larry Hall, Trey Sanchez, Carolyn
Welch, Sheri Madole, Ronald Henson,
Sharla Caldwell,  Raul Solis, Caryl Davis,
Carol Anderson

Continue to remember: Marcella
Kester, Frances Lake, Dennis Long, Judy
Billingsley, Ruth Ann McNeil, Wes Davis,
Donelle Fritts, Brenda Cantrell, Imogene
Harrington, Loretta Martin, Vivian Hanes,
Freddie McCathern, Doug Graham,  Isla
Tidwell, Tom and Ruth Ann McNeil, Shirley
Barnett, Pete Crane's brother, Mike
McGowen, Bill & Darlene Bowden, Jared
Boyer, Ray Pogue, Charlie & Beverly
Chivers, Tina Caplinger, Jim Clark, Barbara
Gay,  Danny Steele, Danielle Ballard, Susie
Scott 

Expectant Moms: Jennifer Stoker

Military-Jay High, Colton Crockett,
Kendrick Campbell, Chants Scurry, Wesley
Down, Mason Morris

Staff
Pulpit Minister: Willie Sanchez
Family Minister: Tim Hunt
Youth Minister: Matthew Madole 
Admin Assistant: Tricia Gary
Custodian/Maintenance: Larry Vinson  

Elders
Ron Benedick    580-222-3135
Harold Butler    580-222-1432
Glen Gary          580-319-1527
John Gibbs        580-226-7534
Jim Thornton     580-341-8535
Dennis Walker  580-222-4569

Deacons
            Jordan Gary     Jeremy Gay      Brad Gibbs        Bregan Heitz    
            James Nix         Aaron Morris   Adam Savage    Mike Scherf    
                                               Bobby Shelton

Auditorium-Expansion of the
Church in the 1st Century, Jim
Welch & Brian McGahey facilitators
Activity Room-Boundaries-Tim
Hunt & Ron Benedick facilitators 

Following Jesus & Moses
Teacher-Mike Scherf

SIMPLE SUPPERS begin at 5:45. This
a very affordable meal for families
and a great time of fellowship. 
Bible Study for all ages begins  
begins at 6:30 

SUNDAY ADULT CLASSES 

WEDNESDAY EVENING

WEDNESDAY EVENING

Keeping Track
Worship.................................................194
Study......................................................168
Contribution..........................$10,891.00


